
Laser Masters Pacific Coast Championships

Notice #1 to Competitors

An Interpretation of an ILCA Class rule (Condensed email below):

From: Eric Faust - ILCA <eric@laserinternational.org>
Date: 8/4/20 6:34 AM (GMT-08:00)
…
To: Stephen Aguilar <sailsteve55@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Radail composite bottom section

Hello Stephen,
The Masters PCC is a Regional event organized by the North American Region of the International Laser
Class Association.

According to the ILCA Rule Interpretations, use of the composite lower mast at Regional and World
levels is restricted until after September 1 of this year.
http://www.laserinternational.org/rules-and-regulations/laser-class-rules/#tab-interpretations

…

So the composite lower mast is not allowed at this event.

Best regards,
Eric Faust
Executive Secretary
International Laser Class Association


